
Littlehampton Squash Club is The First! 
 

Littlehampton Squash Club was the first to take advantage of this season's Sussex S.R.A. Coaching 

Initiative, which seeks to further develop the vital connections between the Club and County set-

up.  The simple idea is that one of the County Coaches visits any interested clubs, to meet and work 

with the Club Coach and Junior Players at one of their regular sessions, to encourage everybody to 

keep practising hard to improve those essential Squash skills, and to ensure that everyone is aware of 

the excellent player pathway which is available in Sussex. 

 

Ali Lewis arranged the session, and Graham Stevenson and Simon Asher gave an enthusiastic group 

of youngsters - all pictures below - a fun session on fundamental racket-control, with a little bit of 

fitness thrown-in at the end. 

 

There are other visits in the pipeline, and all Sussex Clubs should have received details by e-mail, 

with an invitation to return a form in order to arrange a visit, but if not, do please contact Graham 

Stevenson direct ( < grahamstevenson@arunvalley.net > ), who will be happy to tell you more. 

 

Sussex has enjoyed fantastic Junior success recently, but to maintain the momentum, it is so important 

that all Sussex Clubs are properly involved in the ‘bigger picture’, the Coaches feel that they are 

properly integrated, and that all the most promising players have an opportunity to aspire to Sussex 

Squad selection. 

 

Who’s next? 
 

Graham Stevenson 
Senior County Coach  

 

 

 
'Lively at Littlehampton’ 
Pictured l to r are:  Simon Asher, Ali Lewis, Noah Gaffray, Graham Stevenson, Josh Williams, 

Ieuan McGuckin, Toby Suttle, Lewis   

    Greenbrook, and Gabbie McGuckin. 
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